
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
7th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to let you know our plans for next year. Fortunately, there is little change to year groups and most class 
teachers will stay teaching in their current year group. We are very lucky to be able to continue to teach single year groups 
in classes much smaller than average (nationally, most classes have 30 children in them). 
 
Following our recent positive Ofsted, Norton C of E Primary School were approached by Gloucestershire County Council to 
support Tewkesbury C of E Primary School to increase their leadership capacity (as their current Head Teacher is leaving). 
This involves Mrs Farren consolidating and focusing her mentoring role, which she has been undertaking for four years, to 
only Tewkesbury C of E Primary School. This is with the view to upskilling the Operational Head Teacher to become the full 
Head Teacher in the next academic year. As usual, Miss Bussey (Deputy Head Teacher) will be on site as school leader 
when Mrs Farren is out. 
 
Our subject leaders will continue to work alongside subject leaders across the county and we hope to strengthen this link 
with Tewkesbury C of E Primary School to increase their subject leadership. We are all very excited to be supporting other 
schools; being outward looking will only strengthen our practice further and ensure the very best teaching for Norton pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jane Farren 
Head Teacher 
 

Next year at Norton: 
Head Teacher: Mrs Farren 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Bussey 

 

 

 
Strive Think Act Respect Shine   

  Gloucestershire County Council, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester, GL1 2TG  

Class Teachers  Subject Subject Leader 

Little Learners Mrs Spencer and Mrs Higgins RE Miss Higgins 

Reception Mrs Woodland and Miss Everis Early Years Mrs Woodland  

Year 1 Miss Eaton and Mrs Deas Phonics & Early Reading Miss Eaton 

Year 2 Mrs Cooper and Mrs Emmerson Science Mrs Cooper 

Year 3 Mr Gavaghan and Mrs Frost Computing & Writing Mr Gavaghan  

Year 4 Miss Mannings and Mrs Murphy (part time) Humanities & Reading Miss Mannings  

Year 5 Miss Donnelly and Mr Spencer Art/Design &Technology Miss Donnelly  

Year 6 Miss Bussey and Mrs Murphy ( part time) Maths & PSHE Miss Bussey  

  PE Mr Spencer  

  Modern Foreign Language & Music Mrs Cook  

Norton C of E 
Primary School 

Old Tewkesbury Road 
Norton, Gloucester, GL2 9LJ 
Telephone: 01452 730531 

Fax: 01452 739080 
E-Mail: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk 
 

We all shine like stars 
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